
From: Mike Stubblefield
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; darrellfinney@yahoo.com; "Randall Hicks"
Subject: Finney Oil Company Southland State No.2 2RP-3457
Date: Tuesday, February 02, 2016 12:41:33 PM

Dear Mr. Mike Bratcher and Ms. Heather Patterson,
 
On 2/4/16 at 1:00 pm R.T. Hicks Consultants will be collecting soil samples at the Finney Oil Company
 Southland State No.2. The impacted area located at the tank battery has been excavated and
 impacted material was transported to Lea Land LLC. for disposal. When Lab results are received,  a
 Remediation plan will then be submitted to NMOCD for your approval.  Please contact me if further
 information is required.
 
_________________
Mike Stubblefield
RT Hicks Consultants
Cell: 575-365-5034
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